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September 2025 

 
To the Resident, 
 
 
Event notification: Free Mulch Giveaway - Bicentennial Park 
 
We would like to make you aware of an upcoming event at Bicentennial Park on Sunday 5 October from 10am – 2pm, 
which may impact on local traffic conditions.  
 
Council has been storing excess mulch at the Bicentennial Park site, and levels have exceeded what we can use on our 
own garden beds. We’re now offering this to residents – for free!  
 
During the event residents who have booked a time slot via kingston.vic.gov.au/free-mulch-giveaway (QR code overleaf) 
will be able to bring their ute, trailer or container to collect free mulch for their garden.  
 
Timeline and impacts 
 
Traffic management will be in place for the duration of the event to ensure safety. This may impact traffic flow in the 
surrounding area. Vehicles collecting mulch will enter via Sturdee Street then exit via Argyle Avenue Chelsea, local roads 
might be affected.  
 
Residents will have access to their property maintained at all times. We apologise for any inconvenience caused 
throughout the event and will minimise noise disruption wherever possible, while maintaining safety. 
 
Further information  
For questions and enquiries, please email kingston.vic.gov.au/contact 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/community/events/upcoming-events/free-mulch-giveaway


 

 


